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14th September 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Please find attached some guidance relating to attendance and Coronavirus. I have also 
included some guidance on identifying symptoms. 
  
Please can I stress that you must not send your child to school if they or someone in your 
household have any symptoms. 
  
Please ensure that you tell the school immediately, book a test, stay at home until you get 
the results and inform the school of the results. Even if this is over a weekend please let the 
school know by e-mailing a member of the safeguarding team. 
  
Mrs K Stevens – Year 7 & Whole school-  stevensk@abbeyparkschool.org.uk 
Ms C Best – Yr 8 & 9 – bestc@abbeyparkschool.org.uk 
Mrs L Bulpitt – Yr 10 & 11 – bulpittl@abbeyparkschool.org.uk 
  
If you are concerned or not sure please contact the school. 
  
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
  
Mrs Kara Stevens 
Assistant Principal, 
Pastoral & 
Designated Safeguarding Lead 
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